
 
 

 
 

 

March 28, 2024 
 

 
Subject: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
With reference to the captioned subject, we would like to inform that the Trading Window for 
dealing in securities of Shalimar Paints Limited (“the Company”) will be closed with effect from 
Monday, April 01, 2024 in terms of provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015, circulars issued by the stock exchanges and Company’s Code of Conduct to 
regulate, monitor and reporting of trading by Insiders.  
 
The Trading Window shall remain closed till the end of 48 hours after the declaration of audited 
financial results (standalone and consolidated) of the Company for the Financial Year ending 
March 31, 2024. The date of Board Meeting at which the aforesaid results will be considered 
shall be intimated in due course of time.  
 
You are requested to take the above information on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Shalimar Paints Limited 

 
 
 

Shikha Rastogi 
Company Secretary & Head - Legal 
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